
Monday 1
st

 June 2020 

Hello everyone,  

I hope you and your families all had a wonderful half term 

together. What beautiful weather we had to enjoy. We spent lots of 

time in the garden in the Martin household, enjoying a barbecue 

and some picnics in the sunshine.  

Just before half term, it was my little boy’s 3
rd

 birthday, so we had 

lots of fun playing party games in the garden (musical bumps, 

statues and pass the parcel). I wonder what your favourite party 

game is?  

We also made a pinata. My children decorated it as a surprise for 

Toby and it was great fun dancing and finding lots of yummy 

treats inside! 

Here are a few photos: 

        

           The Piñata                          The chocolate cake                    Pass the Parcel  
 

Although it has been quite busy in my house, I think it may have 

been somewhat busier in Mrs Hudelson’s. On Monday of half term, 

she had a baby boy called Thomas. She sent me a message with a 

little photo to share her good news and said she is doing well. It is 

so lovely to have some good news to celebrate and share with you. 

 

Take care everybody. Missing you all lots. Love from Mrs Martin ☺         

    

  


